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FALMOUTH



In 2011 Falmouth completed construction of a new 
“green” elementary school for $37.7 million.

State funded 83% or $31.7 million.

Falmouth residents paid $6 million.
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Summer of 2017

Falmouth school department spends 
$300,000 to improve security of the high 

school and middle school entrances.





FALMOUTH HIGH SCHOOL
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RSU 5 
(Freeport, Durham, Pownal)

Freeport High School





2013 Freeport voters pass bond referendum for high school renovations in the 
amount $14.6 million.  Pownal and Durham oppose, but in minority.
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● January 2017, Freeport voters support a $1.7 million bond to put 
towards a new track and field complex at the Freeport High School, as 
well as a second bond in the amount of $353,955 to provide lighting 
and other improvements to the sports complex.

● The two bonds, along with $2.3 million raised by the Tri-Town Track & 
Field Project, provide complete funding for the the $4.5 million Joan 
Benoit Samuelson Track & Field Complex.

● May 2018 new track and field complex completed.





SCARBOROUGH



WENTWORTH ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
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SCARBOROUGH MIDDLE SCHOOL







SCARBOROUGH HIGH SCHOOL







Alumni Gymnasium
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SOUTH PORTLAND HIGH SCHOOL

SOUTH PORTLAND



● 2007 South Portland voters rejected a $56 million proposal for the renovation 
of their high school.

● 2009, South Portland voters approved the financing of $5.8 million for 
electrical and fire upgrades.

● 2010, South Portland voters approve referendum to finance $41.5 million in 
renovations to their high school.

● Spring 2012, renovations begin.

● January 2015, renovations completed.
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WESTBROOK



2016 Westbrook voters pass a referendum on a $27 million bond for 
renovations and additions to the Saccarappa Elementary School and 
Westbrook Middle School.
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Westbrook Middle School completed in 2010 for $29 million         
-- 90% state funded.





Westbrook Performing Arts Center



2007 Westbrook voters approve the proposal of a $4.1 million taxpayer-funded 
15,000 square ft. auditorium to provide a “first-class” venue for community and 
school performances.  

The auditorium is an add-on to the $29 million middle school located at on the 
same campus.  90% of this is funded by the state.













YARMOUTH 
YARMOUTH HIGH SCHOOL



In 2018, Yarmouth citizens vote to approve funding for the expansion 
of all four Yarmouth schools and a complete renovation of their oldest 
facility, Yarmouth Elementary School in the form of two 30-year bond 
financing plans in the amounts of $39.8 million and $8.5 million.
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CAPE ELIZABETH



Cape Elizabeth School Board includes  $249,350 in the FY19 
school budget for comprehensive feasibility study of the entire 
school complex by Colby Company.



In the spring of 2018, the Cape Elizabeth Town Council majority 
votes to reduce the school budget amount by $249,350.



Fall of 2018, the School Board puts out a call for volunteers to join in a 
community-wide Needs Assessment Committee.

The Needs Assessment Committee is composed of:  
Superintendent, Town Manager, 2 Town Councilors, 4 School Board 
members, Town Business Manager, Prinicpals from all 3 schools, 
CESD Director of Facilities, CESD Food Director, CEHS Athletic 
Director, CEMS Music teacher, CEMS Teacher/Peformance Director, 
PCES Nurse, CEHS & CEMS students, 5 Community members, 2 
Colby Company Engineering managers, and 2 Scott Simon Architects



The Needs Assessment Committee is given the following charge: 

Gather adequate information regarding facility challenges in 
order to determine whether or not the committee will 
recommend to the School Board that a Needs Assessment be 
included in the FY20 school budget.



On November 8th, November 28th, and December 5th, the committee 
tours of all three schools, receives input from various stakeholders, and 
listens to public feedback.
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On January 9, 2019, Colby Company presents a new proposal for a 
Needs Assessment.

Committee votes on whether or not they will recommend the proposal to 
the School Board and have the fee included in the FY20 school budget.


